TLC Weekly (21 November 2016)

Dear colleagues,
The final TLC event of the semester is our lunch tomorrow at 12h00 in G-102.
We’ll be continuing two conversations: 1) giving feedback to students and getting them to give feedback to each other; 2) developing co-teaching at AUP.
We’re also taking discussion topics for next semester. If you can’t make it to lunch, feel free to send a message with your thoughts. The latest suggestion was “teaching with a hangover”.
All the best,
Rebekah
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